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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I as a citizen of Craig County Virginia and I am writing to comment in opposition to the amendment of the Forest

Service plan that would allow the Mountain Valley Pipeline and Precision Pipeline to continue with construction

on Forest Service land. Allowing a corporation to use public land for private gain is not what I consider to be

appropriate use of eminent domain. As I understand it the karst topography of this region is very unstable and not

suitable for such delicate and volatile infer-structure. On our own property large holes that go deep in the ground

have appeared almost over night. The water table is stable in some areas but can shift very easily. The

instillation of Mountain Valley Pipeline threatens our beautiful land, our clean water, and disturbs our unique

ecosystem. I as a lifelong citizen of the area am against this change in Forest Service policy and hope that those

involved care more about the beautiful natural resources of this area and the health and happiness of the citizens

more than the interests of a corporation.

 

Sincerely,

 

Laurel Pollock

 

--

 

Laurel Madison Pollock
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